
THE MAY MEETING OF WRLIS IS CANCELLED DUE TO THE CORONA VIRUS.
In keeping with directives from NYS Governor Cuomo and all local health officials, there will not
be a meeting this Thursday May 21. I’m hoping that we can have some type of meeting in June
(would be the 18th) but time will tell.  Fortunately, there are no immediate actions to be taken
at this time.
Remember that the Antiques Festival and Night of Illumination have been cancelled, but we will
be selling lanterns including the 2020 Commemorative lantern on June 13th, Saturday, from 9am
to 3pm in the auditorium.

We hope everyone stays safe and is well!


